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Qctober 26, 1979

Mr. Gregory Kasparian, Jr.
Turco~Persian Rug Company

452 Richmond Street East
Toronto, Ontario M5A 1R2 CANADA

Dear Mr. Kasparian:

We acknowledge with appreciation your donation of
$100.00 (one hundred dollars) to Saint Vartan Armenian
Cathedral of New York City.

How fortunate we are that we have people like vour
good self who are willing to give of themselves for the
glory and pposperity of the spiritual center of our
peonle in this wvast Diocese.

May God bless you and reward vou for vour generosity
and kindness shown.

Prayerfully,

Father Houssig Bagdasian
Vicar General

FHB:myt



